
 

 

CHADLEY MANAGEMENT, INC. 

D/B/A SPARTAN SAFE  

GENERAL INFORMATION  

1. This information has been prepared for creditors and parties interested in the Chadley 

Management bankruptcy case by the Office of the United States Bankruptcy Administrator 

and the Chapter 7 trustee.  This information is not legal advice.  Creditors and other parties 

are urged to consult their own counsel. 

2. On December 8, 2022, Chadley Management, Inc. d/b/a Spartan Safe filed a voluntary 

Chapter 7 bankruptcy petition. Chadley Management is no longer operating.  Chadley 

Management cannot fulfill any pre-bankruptcy orders or commitments to creditors or 

customers.  Chadley Management cannot issue refunds to customers.  

3. Brian R. Anderson has been appointed by the Bankruptcy Administrator as Chapter 7 

trustee.  Prior to his appointment, Mr. Anderson had no connection to Chadley 

Management.  He does not represent the company or its principals.  His responsibility is to 

investigate the assets and liabilities of Chadley Management, liquidate its assets, and 

distribute the money received (if any) to creditors in the order of their priority as 

determined by applicable law. 

4. Customers who believe that Chadley Management owes them money, products or services 

should file a proof of claim with the bankruptcy court.  Most claims must be filed with the 

court on or before the deadline of March 21, 2023.  Creditors who wish to participate in any 

distribution of funds must file a proof of claim.  Claims may be filed electronically by 

accessing the claims filing program on the court's website at:  

 

http://www.ncmb.uscourts.gov/electronicproofclaimform 

 

5. Filing a bankruptcy petition automatically stays (stops) most actions against the Debtor or its 

property.  Creditors generally should not initiate or continue collection activities of any sort.  

6. The Section 341 Meeting of Creditors is scheduled for January 20, 2023 at 9:00 AM EST in 

the Bankruptcy Court, 601 West Fourth Street, Winston-Salem, N.C.  No creditor is required 

to attend this meeting, and your substantive rights will not be affected by your absence.   

The Bankruptcy Administrator has published instructions and information regarding this 

meeting which can be found on the web site at www.ncmb.uscourts.gov  
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